
August 19, 2020

Subject: Tflex CR200TM End of Life Notification

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to unfavorable economic, we are starting the end of life process for Tflex™ CR200. This written letter

is to inform you that the last purchase date will be January 1, 2021 with a last ship date of March 1, 2021.

Laird is recommending the use of Tflex™ CR350 as a replacement. Tflex™ CR350 is a cure in place,

dispensable, thermal material that offers improved thermal performance over Tflex™ CR200 with

competitive economics.

Action Date

Submit purchase order for last time buy January 1, 2021

Last ship date March 1, 2021

At this time, Tflex™ CR200 may present some shelf life stability issues under certain storage conditions and

therefore we are forced to shorten the shelf life from 6 months to 3 months from date of manufacture

effective immediately. The issue is only seen prior to material being mixed and cured, once cured in

application there are no quality issues and the material performs as designed.

As with all cure in place gap filler products, Laird recommends for customers to follow a post dispense cure

check in order to verify proper mixing has occurred and no contamination in the material was realized.

Please see the Tflex™ CR200 Directions for Use document for further instructions.

This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. We will honor all current orders and

continue to accept orders per the schedule above. If you have additional questions or concerns, please

contact your local Laird sales representative.

Best Regards,

Pierre-Emmanuel Lucas

Product Management


